
 
Moonee Vale Instrumental Music Program 

21st April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers of MVIMP students, 

We write to invite your child/ren to participate in the virtual delivery of the MVIMP program during 
Term 2 whilst the four MVIMP schools continue to operate remote learning and social distancing. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to continue our student’s musical study and our MVIMP Music 
Tutors are very enthusiastic about delivering the online program.  

• Whilst we navigate the closure of schools and remote learning, MVIMP lessons will be 
delivered via Webex (the use of this platform is supported by the Department of Education). 

• The remote lessons will be free of charge to our existing MVIMP students. This will continue 
both student learning and connection with their tutor, whilst also serving as a thank you for 
your ongoing support of the program and your understanding of why MVIMP lessons were 
not held in the last two weeks of Term 1.   

• A nominated parent email will be provided to our Music Tutors in line with our privacy 
obligations. This will facilitate correspondence regarding the delivery of the lesson to your 
child/ren 

• Lessons would be delivered as a group lesson delivered by your child/ren’s regular MVIMP 
tutor. 

• Parents/carers will be emailed by their music tutor with the lesson time and invitation to the 
lesson so that this is a parent approved process 

• Lessons will be conducted in accordance with our Child Safe Standards and obligations  
 
If you would like your child to participate in the online delivery of the MVIMP program for 
Term 2 please complete the permission form below and return to your MVIMP co-ordinator 
at monaghan.sandra.s@edumail.vic.gov.au by Thursday 23rd April or if you should require 
any clarification regarding this arrangement. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
The MVIMP Management Committee 

 

 
I_____________________________________, 

Give permission for my child____________________________________________to participate 

In the online delivery of the MVIMP Music Program during Term 2 and provide my preferred email  

address ___________________________________________________and give permission for it to  

be shared with my child/ren’s MVIMP Music Tutor for the delivery of online MVIMP Music lessons 
for Term 2. 
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